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Pacific Road Resources Funds Maintains Interest in Reno Creek Project Through 
Reno Creek Holdings    
 
Vancouver, BC, April 7, 2015 ─ Bayswater Uranium Corporation (TSX-V: BYU; OTC: BYSWF) (the 
“Company”) reports that Pacific Road Resources Funds (“PRRF”) has advised the Company that PRRF will 
continue to hold its interest in the Reno Creek uranium project in Wyoming (“Reno Creek”) in Reno Creek 
Holdings Inc., instead of converting its investment in Reno Creek into shares of the Company.  Bayswater’s 
current interest in Reno Creek is 10.40%; the balance is owned by PRRF.    
 
About Bayswater Uranium Corporation  
 
Bayswater Uranium Corporation is a uranium exploration and development company.  Bayswater’s focus is the 
Reno Creek ISR uranium development project in Wyoming in which the Company currently owns an 10.40% 
interest.  The Company also owns a 100% interest in the Collins Bay Extension (CBE) Property on the northeast 
margin of the Athabasca Basin in Saskatchewan.  The CBE property is currently under a 70% option to Canalaska 
Uranium Ltd.  Shares of the Company are listed on the TSX Venture Exchange under the symbol “BYU”.                  
For further information see the Company’s profile on SEDAR (www.sedar.com). 
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Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this news release. 


